
Angela Ramey
514 N 2&" Street, Sheboygan, Wl 53081

920-470-1071 asramev@email.com

May 4, 2022

Mayor Ryan Sorenson

City Hall

828 Center Avenue, Suite 300

Sheboygan, Wl 53081

Dear Mayor Sorenson,

I am writing to express sincere interest in the newly open Common Council seat for District 5 in the City

of Sheboygan. 1 look forward to sharing my experience and passion with you regarding this opportunity.

My current position as the Performing Arts Program Director at the John Michael Kohler Arts Center

(JMKAC) has allotted me opportunities to work with city officials and departments in both a professional
and personal manner. In 2015, JMKAC collaborated with the City as well as the Harbor Centre Business

Improvement District to launch the Levitt AMP Sheboygan Music Series. The shared goal of bringing our

community together through the power of free, live music propelled the creation of the City Green.

This series continues to welcome over 1,400 Sheboygan residents to the Green every week during the
summer. This year I have the privilege to work with the Department of Public Works as they take over as

the stewards of the City Green. A relationship I am looking forward to fostering as we at JMKAC
continue to cultivate programs like Art in Public Spaces and The Sheboygan Project.

I know the impact local government can have on individuals, families, communities, and cities. I am

motivated to propel progress while honoring history. My family, including my newly transplanted

parents, and I have made Sheboygan our home. I am invested in this community and am ready to do

more to ensure all of our voices are heard. Additionally I am an ally for the marginalized populations and
believe that our community should be a safe and welcoming place for all. Lastly, I am astutely aware

that I have much to learn and am looking forward to the challenges that lie ahead.

Thank you for considering me for the Common Council. I feel confident that I will bring humility,

dedication, and passion to both the Council and the greater Sheboygan community.

Thank you for your time and attention. I look forward to hearing from you soon.

With best regards.

Angela Ramey






